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Roseburg Public Schools

December 6, 2023

Asbestos Awareness
Notification

For non-employees, outside vendors, contractors, and service personnel:

Please let this notification serve as an official notice that asbestos
containing materials are found in the facilities owned and leased by the
Roseburg Public Schools.

Disturbance of these materials is strictly forbidden!! Any activity, project,
or services performed in any facility owned or leased by the Roseburg
Public School District No. 4 either be; examined in the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (A.H.E.R.A.) handbook to check for asbestos
containing materials in the work area or authorized by the district's
designated asbestos manager. You can make an appointment to look at
the A.H.E.R.A handbook by contacting the school secretary.

Roseburg Public School's designated asbestos manager is:

Tracy Grauf

Physical Plant Manager
1419 NW Valley View Drive
Roseburg, Oregon 97471
Phone: (541) 440-4053



